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We’ve got Mail! 

 
We had some exciting post this week! 

 
After his visit last week, Jeremy Hunt wrote us a lovely letter celebrating our wonderful 

children and school.  
 

Well done!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

Class Three’s Friday Star is  Eric! Eric has 
been a real have a go hero this week, really 
getting involved in our 
lessons and putting up 
his hand to answer 
questions. I’ve been 
really impressed with his 
positive attitude to 
learning. Well done Eric, 
keep it up! 

Class 4 Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Five’s Friday Star is  Leo for being 
resilient in his learning. It 
is great to see you really 
having a go and not giving 
up when times are tricky! 

Dojo Winners 
  
With 384 points, this week’s  
 
Class dojo winners are:   
 
Year 1! 
 
You got most of your dojos  this week for  
being ‘have-a-go heroes’ in your learning   
 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 
Reception’s Friday Star is  Iyla. Iyla is 
always ready to learn, always kind to 
others, and always gives everything her 
best. What a star!  

Class One’s Friday Star is  Florence. 
Florence has shown us some outstanding 
writing during our 
English session. Great 
work Florence! 
   

Class Two’s Friday Star is 
Esaie. Esaie has worked 
really hard in his English 
lessons this week. He has 
impressed us with his 
explanations of suffixes and 
spelling rules as well as 
beautiful handwriting. Well 
done Esaie!  

Class 4  

Class Four ’s Friday Star 
is  Ronz. Ronz has really 
impressed us with her 
knowledge this week where 
she confidently made links in 
her learning when learning 
about maps. Well done for 
being so motivated and 
knowledgeable in your 
learning.  

Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is  Jailen. 
Jailen has been so 
motivated this week in 
his learning, particularly 
reading. Miss Mcleish 
and Miss Heron are so 
proud of the effort he 
has put into his 
learning, keep it up 
Jailen you are doing a 
fantastic job!  

Dojo Winners 

Reception 



 
 
 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  
 
Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 
 We work well together 
 We are prepared and helpful 
 We are resilient  
 We are there for one another 
 We celebrate each others’ success 
 
Workers of the Week are children who have shown huge effort and progress in their 
learning. 
 
This week we are celebrating: 

 
 
 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Lilias , Year 5 

For  helping a younger child when she 

noticed her upset in the dinner hall. 

 

Worker of the Week 

Kayla, Year 4 

For being so proactive in her learning 

by always making sure she has her 

reading books and spelling. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

In computing, we have been learning how to create media. Using Google Sites, 

year six have designed and produced their own web pages. This week we pre-

viewed how they would appear on different devices, and we discussed how to 

ensure they were copyright-friendly. 

What has Year  6 been up to? 

Year 6 have had a brilliant week, despite the miserable weather! We have been 

working incredibly hard and are showing lots of motivation in our learning. 

We had a workshop this week that taught us about carbon monoxide and how 

to ensure that we are safe in our homes and able to protect ourselves. Year 6 

drew out floor plans of their homes and identified places of potential threat 

from carbon monoxide.  

 



Whole School (Reception—Year 6)  Flu Immunisation  

Monday 5th December (letters have  been sent to parents and carers to get consent) 

 

Trips and Visits 

Year 2—Science Museum—Friday 25th November 

Year 3— Museum of London—Thursday 1st December 

 

Parents’ Evening: Monday 28th November  and Wednesday 30th November  

  

Class Assemblies—9.05am in the school hall 

Reception— Tuesday 7th March and  Tuesday 4th July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st March  and Tuesday 27th June  

Year 2— Tuesday 28th March  

Year 3—Tuesday 7th February and Tuesday 23rd May 

Year 4—Tuesday 31st January and Tuesday 16th May 

Year 5—Tuesday 24th January and Tuesday 13th June 

 

Reception Christmas Performance for parents: Tuesday 6th December, 9.30am in the 

hall 

Key stage 1 and 2 Christmas Performance for parents: Wednesday 7th December, 

9.30am  in the hall  

Christmas Fair—Friday 9th December 

Pantomime for the whole school—Monday 12th December 

Christmas Service rehearsal at Herne Hill Baptist Church: Tuesday 13th December, 

1.30pm (volunteer parents needed) 

Christmas Jumper Day—Wednesday 14th December  

Christmas Lunch—Wednesday 14th December  

Important Dates 



Special Educational Needs & Disabilities 

Surgery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Parents, Carers and Friend’s of St Jude’s!  

In case we have not met, my name is Ms Fender. I am the SENDCo (Special Educational 

Needs and Disabilities Co-ordinator). 

I had been off due to illness, but am back and excited to re-start my SEND Surgery. 

These sessions are open to any parent or carer who has concerns that their child may be 

struggling to learn as a result of illness, have an existing condition, anxiety or something 

else… 

Who? Parents or Carers can meet with Ms Fender 

Why? My working days are Monday’s, Thursday’s and Friday’s, so I would like to offer a 

time solely dedicated to meeting with you about your concerns regarding your child’s 

challenges to access the curriculum.  

Where? You can choose to meet face-to-face or via telephone 

When? First Friday of the month  

Time? 10 minute slots between 09:30 and 12:30 

How? Telephone the Office and request to book for SEND surgery. Bookings can be 

made on the week of the surgery.  

Further support and information on the SEND Local Offer can be found on the schools 

website. 

If you have any immediate concerns, please speak with your child’s Class Teacher. 

 

 

Message from Ms Fender 

 Next SEND  Surgery: Friday 2nd December 



Message from  the PTA 



Local Events 

Genevieve Miller 
Engagement Coordinator  
Telephone: 07438277020 

Pronouns: she/her 
  

Until Drawing Room moves to our new premises in 2023 the engagement team is 
currently based at: 

 Charlotte Sharman Primary School 
West Square 

London SE11 4SN 


